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September Greetings!  

 Our NAWIC year is coming to a close and I am so proud of our Chapter for 

all we accomplished in the 2020-2021 year.  Despite starting the year under lock 

down, we held the Chapter together and took action! Below are just a few of our 

huge successes this past year! 

 We had a successful Design Drafting competition where one of our partici-

pants won 3rd at the Regional level and held the first ever awards dinner for the kids, 

families and teachers. 

   We had an amazing WIC Week Mixer and Silent Auction 

   We attended Forum in Salt Lake City Utah – in person! 

   We got back to in person meetings and have had some awesome presenters!  

   We held the 4th Annual Rosie Run 5K and 12K bike ride with numbers almost at 

what they were pre-COVID!  

   We created the Katie Trapp Conference Fund to help our sisters attend Regional 

and National conferences! 

    We had a hard hat tour and in person elections!   

    We had a joint picnic with the Denver Chapter! 

    We attended National Conference in Charlotte, North Carolina - in person! And 

we raised $987.06 in funds for our Chapter thanks to our amazing, bad ass beading 

crew!  

    We grew our Chapter membership by 8%! We are at 41 members!  

     And we get to celebrate all of this and more, together, in person, at our 25th In-

stallation Ceremony later this month on September 16th! 
 

Our actions really DID move mountains this year! I cannot wait to see us all dressed 

up and celebrating at our Installation. I am so hon-

ored to be the President of this amazing Chapter 

again this coming year. And I am just as excited to 

unveil our theme for the 2021-2022 NAWIC year! 

Cheers to our 25th year as a Chapter and our silver 

anniversary!  

Actions Move Mountains! 

Allison “Ally” Jencson 

President, Pikes Peak Chapter 356 

President/CEO Frontline Floor Coatings 

Founder, Girder Skirts™ 

Events 

9/16 Chapter Installation 

10/29-10/31 Fall Conference 

 

Anniversary’s 
Kimberly S—5 years 

 

Birthday’s 

Linda S— 9/11 

Grace S –9/20 

Samantha W—9/21  

Naomi K—9/25 

Val A-9/29 
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Professional Development & Education/NEF – Ginger Parry  719-596-0733 pde.nef.pp356@gmail.com  

Membership & Marketing – Samantha Walter              719-649-2739       membership@nawic356.org  

Finance – Samantha Walter      719-649-2739       treasurer@nawic356.org 

    
Historian – Kristen Ibarra                                  719-203-3323     kibarra@rmg-engineers.com  

Web Site – Samantha Walter                         719-635-0902     info@nawic356.org 

Occupation Research/Referral – Christina Townsend                719-258-0421     christina.townsend@hubinternational.com 

Parliamentarian – Karen Mitchell                                                       719-686-7482     CO-kem513@outlook.com  

Centerline Editor – Staci Calderon                                 719-339-5887     scalderon@rusinltd.com  

 

     “We Can Do It!” – Rosie the Riveter 

 

   Special Committee Chairs 2020-2021 

 

Block Kids – Naomi Kidd   719-632-9868  .  nrkidd4ppc356@outlook.com  

 

Bylaws – Karen Mitchell, CBT, CIT 719-686-7482 .  CO-kem513@outlook.com  

 

CAD Competition   Amy Christensen   719-203-3340 . amy.christiansen@ramparttile.com 

   

Social Media – Kristen Ibarra. 719-203-3323 . kibarra@rmg-engineers.com 

 

Scholarship – Valerie Bates. 719-635-0902 . ValeriePP356@outlook.com 

 

Strategic Planning – Jennifer Walker 719-505-6520 jennifer.walker@hubinternational.com  

 

Marketing – Samantha Walter  719-649-2739  membership@nawic356.org  

 

WIC Week –Valerie Bates  719-649-4615  ValeriePP356@outlook.com 

 

OSHA Alliance/Safety  – Karen Mitchell, CBT, CIT  719-686-7482   CO-kem513@outlook.com  

Board 2020-2021 

-------------------------------------------- 

President 

Ally Jencson 

• 

Immediate Past President 

Valerie Bates 

• 

Vice President 

Kristen Ibarra 

• 

Recording Secretary 

Tammy Pascual 

• 

Treasurer 

Samantha Walter 

• 
Directors 

Amy Christiansen 

Kelly Eustice  

Ginger Parry 

Shirley Clark 
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New Members! 

 

Please help us in welcoming our newest chapter 
member: 

 

Jennifer Zezlina  

jzezlina@rmg-engineers.com 

 

RMG - Rocky Mountain Group  
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HELP NEEDED! 
 

 

Linda Sterrett is in need of two additional volunteers to 
help with the chapter’s financial audit for the 2020-

2021 year. This will take place on Tuesday, October 19, 
sometime after 5 pm, at Rampart Tile Company’s show 

room, located near Fillmore and Nevada.  

 

If you are able to help with the audit, then please 
email Ally Jencson at  

president@nawic356.org and Linda Sterrett at lin-
da@elderconstructioninc.com and let them know that 

you are able to help. 

_________________________________ 
Just a note that we will be closing Nominations for our 4th Director on THURS-
DAY, SEPTEMBER 10 at 5PM. The Board will hold a special meeting on Friday, 

September 11 to vote for the new Director and will announce the winner that 
same day. Feel free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. I hope 

you all have a wonderful Labor Day weekend!! 

--- 

Sincerely, 

Allison Jencson, President 

NAWIC Pikes Peak Chapter 356 
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Hello ladies of NAWIC, 
 

I know you might be sick of people asking for donations, but after the meeting yesterday and the sup-
port everyone showed thePLACE, I thought about all of you and how you might want to assist a simi-
lar nonprofit, Greccio Housing.  From what I learned last night, thePLACE and Greccio Housing 
work together when the youth age out of thePLACE. 

I am writing on behalf of the Apartment Association of Southern Colorado (AASC), an non-profit 
501 (c)(6) organization.  Natalie and I are working in conjunction with the Association to organize the 
10th Annual Silent Auction which will be taking place November 18, 2021. 

We asking for your help for this event with items or services that we can auction.  We would appreci-
ate any donation you can make towards this worthy cause.  Without your donation, the Apartment As-
sociation of Southern Colorado will not be able to donate to Greccio Housing, a local non-profit 501
(c)(3) organization that provides affordable housing and support to low-income families.  Greccio’s 
mission is to provide stable, safe, affordable housing, and to create supportive opportunities and ser-
vices for our residents to enhance their individual growth.  Housing is such an important topic in Col-
orado Springs and AASC believes in the work Greccio does and wants to assist in continuing the 
good work and services performed by Greccio daily. 

All donations are tax deductible as charitable contributions and receipts will be provided by the 
Apartment Association of Southern Colorado upon request.  Please help make this event a smashing 
success by donating. 

We feel that your business will benefit from your generous donation to this event.  We expect high 
community interest in this year’s Silent Auction and are asking you to support this cause with an in-
kind donation.  Your donation will be appropriately acknowledged. 

To learn more about the event, The Apartment Association of Southern Colorado, or Greccio Hous-
ing, please visit www.aaschq.org or www.greccio.org.   

 
There are also sponsorship opportunities available and all of them include two tickets to the event, 
recognition at the event and logo representation on the group sign.  If you are interested in a sponsor-
ship opportunity, Natalie or I  would be happy to send you all the information. 

 
Thank you for your consideration of our request. 

 

Jessica O'Connell 

Human Resources and Payroll Manager 

Cell:  719-310-4848 Email: JOConnell@PyramidConstructionInc.com 
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Chapter 356 Retreat/Strategic Planning 

 

 

                 



 

                 



 

                 



NAWIC WEBINARS 
 

No upcoming webinars at this time, but look at all of the archived and you may find 

something that interests you.  

 

•  Click Here to Login and View All Webinars or to get further information. 

 

LORMAN WEBINARS 

 

Check them all out HERE! 

 

NEF RESOURCES 

 

Check out the awesome website with all the education updates and  

recourses HERE! 

 

NAWIC MENTOR PROGRAM 

  

Chapter Mentor Program Guidelines and Resource 
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READ ALL ABOU IT… 

Click to preview 

             NAWIC Today publication 
 

               

Looking for a change or a new career in construction? 

 

Visit NAWIC’s awesome job site search for jobs all 

over the U.S! 

 

https://nawic-jobs.careerwebsite.com/  
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NAWIC PIKES PEAK CHAPTER 356 

BUILD IT UP SPONSORSHIP FORM 

 

 

Yes! I would like to partner with NAWIC Chapter #356 to help fund educational and service projects in the 

construction industry within our community. I understand my sponsorship will also help with NAWIC Educa-

tion Foundation programs held throughout the year. 

 

Build It Up Sponsorships at all levels include company logo on the first page of the chapter website, a link to 

company on the chapter website, a business card sized ad and link on the NAWIC Pacific Southwest Region 

website, recognition at each chapter meeting and event, and other benefits as outlined below. 

 

I would like to support the Pikes Peak NAWIC Chapter #356 at the following level: 

Build It Up Bronze - $250.00 

Includes all of the items above plus a 1/4 page ad in the monthly chapter Centerline newsletter. 

 

Build It Up Silver - $500.00 

Includes all of the items above plus a 1/2 page ad in the monthly chapter Centerline newsletter. 

 

Build It Up Gold - $1,000.00 

Includes all of the items above plus a full page ad in the monthly chapter Centerline newsletter. 

 

Build It Up Platinum - $1,500.00 

Includes all of the items above plus a full page ad in the monthly chapter Centerline newsletter and 

one annual chapter membership. 

 

Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Company: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Street Address: _________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip: ________________________________________________________________ 

Mail to: 
NAWIC Pikes Peak Chapter #356 
PO Box 7455 
Colorado Springs, CO 80933 

Date Received: ________________ 
Expires: ______________________ 

 

                 



 

                 



 

                 



 

 

 

We are offering you an opportunity to advertise in our 

monthly NAWIC Newsletter "The Centerline" 
 

The Colorado Springs newsletter is distributed to our members, posted on our website, sent to our 

Regional Director and is available on the NAWIC Region 8 website. 

 

 

 

 

 

Your ad will run for one full year from the time of receipt. Send your business card or copy and check to: 

Business Card Size $35.00 

1/2 Page $75.00 

Full Page $100.00 

 

                 


